


From: Jamie Lea Bennett [mailto:jamielb@shaw.ca]  

Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2019 8:29 AM 
To: info-rdco 

Subject: Temporay Farm Workers accomidation Scotty Creek 

 

Good day 
I do not agree that there should be a change in set back at all. 
Further more I travel that road at least twice a week I don’t recall seeing a sign posted 
anywhere. 
Housing of these temporary farm workers along with regular inspections as to whose is actually 
staying in these temporary homes as well as proof they have the correct paper work issued 
from Immigration to prove it. 
As far as giving there application fee back not a chance. 
Thank you 
Jamie Bennett 
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